
Submitter: LAURETTE SCOTT 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

Camping is not the answer to the housing crisis. Allowing people to live outside 

without basic amenities is not compassionate and does not support the dignity of our 

fellow citizens. 


